
 

 

OFF ROAD TIMES 
 

June 2013 

 
www.ozarkmountain4x4club.com.  

 

The following is the list of officers. Let them know your ideas, and where you want to see your Club 

going….. 

President –  Alex Turner – (417) 725-4344 

Vice President – Justin Coffer – (417) 234-5065 

Secretary - Leola Dreiling - (417) 742-0031 

Treasurer – Cindy Gambriel - (417) 326-6463 

Newsletter Editor – Rhonda Pratt – (417) 234-6283 

                      Samantha Turner – (417) 725-4344 

PR People – Bruce “Moose” Scott – (417) 753-2378 

                      Samantha Turner – (417) 725-4344 

Historian - Raymond Goodin- (417) 883-7258 

Board Members – Jim Coffer, Chuck Summers, Randy Schweke, Estel Wise & Greg Andrews

http://www.ozarkmountain4x4club.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

    

  

 

 

   

  

  

 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFF ROAD TIMES 
June 2013 
 

         
The SWFWDA Quarterly Meeting has officially been set for the weekend of  

July 26-28, 2013.  President Alex Turner sent the proposal to SWFWDA and has been 
approved.  

The cost would be $75.00 per vehicle, which includes the driver and one 
passenger. Camping fees would be separate.  (A copy of the proposal is attached.) 
      Club members will be needed for Trail Guides and other jobs needed to make 
this a success.  A work list was passed around at the meeting. Cost for Club members 
will be $45.00 for the weekend of wheeling, and the meal will be $11.00 per person.  It 
was discussed that the Club pay the park entry for the Club Trail Guides and workers, 
and meals would possibly be at members own expense. There will be more discussion 
on this later as to what the Club will pay for.  

      Also discussed, was to have bright recognizable shirts for Club members to 
wear, making them identifiable to the SWFWDA members. 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

   

                Southwest Four Wheel Drive 

Association 

 
 

 

GETTING DIRTY AND HAVING  FUN!  

 

 

 

1 

CLUB SIGN 

 
The Sign is up and looks awesome!  
 

4 Wheel Drive Hardware ask to be listed as a link on our website in turn we would be listed on theirs as 
a local club.  Our president is going to discuss with them discounts or rebate programs available (if 
any) for club members.  The decision was made to go ahead with this idea and all future requests like 
these be brought up in the meetings for discussion. 
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Jeannie Adams: Services were graveside and the club decided to make a donation to the 

Shriner’s club of Carthage Traveling Fund, which helps children in need be able to afford 

travel expenses to the Shriners Hospital for treatment. 

 

Larry Ward has stage 4 Lymphoma Cancer.  He was a vital part of the club in its early 

years also holding many officer positions over the years.  

Club information: 
      

Informational cards:  These are the small and large cards we hand out at our events.  Leola advised that 
they have been ordered and are ready for pickup. 
 
Stickers: President Alex Turner discussed needing to order new stickers and is checking pricing on the large 
and small sizes. 
 
Membership cards:  It has been in the past that members would get a card for the year showing 
membership. Discussion has come to state that the cards are no longer needed. 
 
Flowers or Donation:  It was discussed and voted on that we would do flowers or money donation in the 
case of death.  Leola Dreiling and Cindy Gambriel will confer and take care of the matter based on the 
situation. 
 
Raffles won by: Men’s- Mike Stone………………..Women’s- Kari Burgess 
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Everything is on track!!!  The 
updated work list will be attached 
and posted at the jamboree.  Due to 
change of dates Ron Carlson, whom 
we have dealt with for years, will not 
be able to be available due to prior 
engagements.  Leola is checking on 
how things will run this year and let 
us know. 
 
Make sure to bring sunscreen! 
 
Don’t forget to bring some rigs for 
display! 
 

 

 

 

 
JUNE: 
Jamboree- June 22-23- Ultra Four cars, King of the Hammer 

cars etc., will be racing. 

Rough Country Suspensions F&F- June 20-23 

Flint Hill Jeep Club- June 28-30 

 

JULY: 

SMORR’s 4
th

 of July 2013 Bash- July 4-7 

SWFWDA- July 26-28- 

 

AUGUST: 

LockNLoad Offroad- Aug -2-4 

The Pain 10K Mud Run- Aug- 23-25 

Why Not Customs Labor Day Crawl- Aug 29-Sept 2 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Historian Raymond Goodin is working on digitalizing the club photos for safer keeping and easier 
showing at club events.  Decision will be made on what to do with the actual photos after they have been 
copied. 


